
From: FAITH ARCHER  
Sent: Tuesday, September 28, 2021 2:05 AM 
Subject: FINDING A NEW MAYOR FOR OUR CITY 
 

Dear Councillors, Clerks and Reporter, 

 As a long-time resident of Richmond Hill, I am contacting you to let you know that I would like to see 

appropriate steps being taken to provide us with a mayor of which everyone will be proud and one 

who will provide the required services for our great City. 

 I believe we need to have a by-election to decide who our next mayor will be. If a by-election is held, 

I do support on-line voting. This is such an easy process for most of our residents in Richmond Hill.  It 

is a democratic way of dealing with the matter and the costs would certainly be kept to a bare 

minimum!  We can do this! 

 Thank you for your paying close attention to matters of interest to our citizenry in Richmond Hill. 

 

F. G, Archer  (Ms.) 

201 - 20 Harding Blvd., West 

Richmond Hill, ON 

 


